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Editor’s Highlights of September’s Events 

I know our President, Gary Payne, made the announcement that there would Not be a October’s 

Newsletter……  I know he was thinking of me and didn’t want me to overdo and just not put out a 

newsletter, and for me to just relax and get better.   Well, I thought he knew me better than that.   

Granted, this October’s  Newsletter will not be as big as previous newsletters, but I did want to at least 

get in the birthday list,  any new members, etc.  You will notice there aren’t any pictures in this issue 

and it’s a very small issue compared to previous ones.    November’s issue will be jam packed with lot’s 

of pictures of the World Wide Convention plus our regular outings we will have in October. 

I also wanted to thank all of those members who called me and those who visited me while I was    

hospitalized for a whole month.  I appreciated the well wishes greatly….. Thank you!!     Art Deerheim 
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Upcoming Events in October 

October 1,  2015 

Late lunch/Early dinner  -  4:00 PM  -  Dessy B’s  -  Tropicana and Eastern 

Planning Committee Meeting  -   6:00 PM  -  Board Room LGBT Center  -  401 Maryland Pkwy 

Board Meeting  -  7:00  PM  -  Board Room LGBT Center  -  401 Maryland Pkwy 

October 11  -  15,  2015 

World Wide Convention  -  8:00 AM to 12:00 AM  -  Luxor Hotel/Casino  -  3900 Las Vegas Blvd, South 

October 17,  2015 

General Meeting and Luncheon  -  12 Noon  -  LGBT Center  -  401 Maryland Pkwy 

Seminar after lunch given by Legal Shield 

 

October 20,  2015 

Lunch  -  12:00 Noon  -  China One  -  2447 E. Tropicana   

October 24,  2015 

Breakfast at Joker’s Wild Casino  -  10:00 AM  -  Boulder Highway and Warm Springs Road  -  Henderson, NV 

October 28,  2015 

Cocktail Night Out   -  6:00 PM  to  ??? -  Charlies  -  5012  S. Arville Rd. 
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BIRTHDAY LIST 

If  you wish to submit an article, ad or photos for the 

next newsletter, please email it to:                                           

Newsletter@lasvegasprimetimers.com. 

Before  October  25,  2015 

MEMBER’S KORNER  

BIRTHDAY LIST  

If you would like your Birthday listed in the Newsletter, please 

send the information (your name, month and day ONLY) to: 

Birthday LVPT, PO Box 42424 Las Vegas, NV 89116-2424 or         

e-mail it to:  

newsletter@lasvegasprimetimers.com 

 

REMINDER TO MEMBERS  

If you do not want your photo taken at events, please inform 

the Photographer 

 

NEW MEMBERS 

Robert McCormick 

Redelfo Garcia 

Ervin Pfeifle 

Gary Little 

October 08  -  Alan Cummings 

October 12  -  James Antosh 

October 14  -  Ben Glidewell 

October 15  -  Monte Needham 

October 15  -  Gene Gates 

October 18  -  Mark Vranesh 

October 18  -  Mauricio Cabrera 

October 21  -  Lawrence Peterson 



VEGAS BIZ Page  4 

Lvpt Board Email Addresses 

President@lasvegasprimetimers.com                    Gary Payne  

Vicepresident@lasvegasprimetimers.com Ray Plummer 

Secretary@lasvegasprimetimers.com                   Ray Plummer 

Treasurer@lasvegasprimetimers.com                   Curt Woller 

Webmaster@lasvegasprimetimers.com  Ben Glidewell 

Eventschair@lasvegasprimetimers.com Ric Breland 

Hospitality@lasvegasprimetimers.com Haywood Molette 

Membership@lasvegasprimetimers.com Ben Glidewell 

Atlarge1@lasvegasprimetimers.com                   Bob Williams 

Atlarge2@lasvegasprimetimers.com                   Ric Breland 

Newsletter@lasvegasprimetimers.com Art Deerheim 

*****************************************************************************************************

Prime Timers World Wide Convention 

Well, in just 11 days from now, this hotel will be 

filled with over 500 Prime Timers from all over 

the World, as the 2015 Prime Timers World 

Wide Convention starts.  Our Las Vegas Prime 

Timers Chapter will be hosting this event.  Our 

President, Gary Payne has been working very 

hard all year to make this event the “Best” 

World Wide Convention ever and I believe he’s 

managed to succeed.  He deserves a huge pat 

on the back and I personally want to thank him 

for doing such a great job.  Now let’s get out 

there and support him!  I hope to see quite a 

few of our members there, to show everyone 

that we’re proud to be Prime Timers. 

Art Deerheim,  Newsletter Editor  -  Vegas Biz 


